From: Robert A. Heyer

To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fossil fuel moratorium
Date: Thursday, September 12, 2019 8:54:48 PM

To: Governor Murphy & NJDEP

Please consider placing a moratorium on all new fossil fuel projects in New Jersey. Fossil
fuels are not the way forward. We already generate way too much greenhouse gas. Natural gas
is methane. Burning natural gas produces CO2. Both powerful greenhouse gases. Moving
ahead with fossil fuels is moving backwards for our climate, and our environment.

Remember too, that all of these fossil fuel projects threaten private and public property with

destruction and pollution. Pollution, other than greenhouse gases, that would be pumped into
the air continuously at each gas compressor site that burns the natural gas in the compression

process.
Let the Energy Master Plan lean green, and not green house.

Thank you for your time,

R. Heyer
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